
 

 
 

Birthdays 
03/18 - Danette McGee 

03/23 - Debbie-Joy Agee 

03/24 - Lyle McGahee 

Anniversaries 
03/27 -  

John & Alice Caldwell 
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Holy Communion Sunday 

“Finding Jesus” 

Psalm 2 & Romans 8 

Sunday Service @ 11AM 

 

 

6 7 
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11 
 

Augusta  
Partnership  

Dinner @ 6:30pm -  
Fellowship Hall 

12 

“Finding Jesus In          

The Hard Places” 

Psalm 16 

Sunday Service @ 11AM 

13 14 
 

 

15 16 
9:00am -  

Christ Food Pantry 
 

Finance Meeting - 6pm 
 

Administrative  
Council - 6:30pm 

17 
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“Finding Jesus, 

The Good Shepherd” 

Psalm 23 

Sunday Service @ 11AM 
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“Finding Hope” 

Psalm 110 & Psalm 100 

Sunday Service @ 11AM 
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Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM 
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Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Midweek Prayer & Reflection             

12 (Noon) 

Midweek Prayer & Reflection 

12:00 (Noon)  

Midweek Prayer & Reflection 

12:00 (Noon)  

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 
Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Midweek Prayer & Reflection 

12:00 (Noon)  

Choir Practice 

6pm in Sanctuary 

Choir Practice 

6pm in Sanctuary 

Choir Practice 

6pm in Sanctuary 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Choir Practice 6pm in Sanctuary 

Midweek Prayer & Reflection 

12:00 (Noon)  

Lenten Bible Study 

4:00pm in Sanctuary 

Lenten Bible Study 

4:00pm in Sanctuary 

Lenten Bible Study 

4:00pm in Sanctuary 

Lenten Bible Study 

4:00pm in Sanctuary 



St. Patty’s Wall: We would 

like each child to make a       

St. Patty’s Card and tell us 

what you are lucky for,                  

for our St. Patty’s Wall.                                                                                                                         

We will need to receive them 

by Friday, March 17th.   

Winter Specials Schedule:  

• Music - Monday Mornings  

• Soccer Shots - Tuesday Mornings 

• Movement - Wednesday Mornings  

• Pre-K Computer - Thursday & Friday Mornings 

SAFETY ISSUES: Please when entering and exiting the building,                                       

DO NOT ALLOW other people to enter or exit the building unless a staff 

member is present.  

Need: We are in need of clean, plastic grocery bags for the Food Pantry and the 

Center.  

Seasonal Clothing: We are asking that parents please make sure that all children 

have a weather-appropriate change of clothing that is properly labeled with the 

child’s name.  

Please also make sure that your children have enough diapers and wipes 

each week!  

Spring Break!  

If your child needs Camp Care during Spring Break, please make sure you notify the 

office of the days that you will need! Thank you for your cooperation!  

Save The Date!  

Scholastic Bookfair - March 20th - March 24th  

March 24th - 5:30-7:30pm - Classroom Easter Activities                                                                                   

Appearance By The Easter Bunny - Carryout Pizza Dinner—                                                                                

Last Shopping Day For Scholastic Bookfair  

The Schedule For The Evening Is As Follows:  

• Infant 1, Infant 2, and Infant 3 - Arrive By 5:30pm  

• Toddlers & Two’s - Arrive By 5:50pm  

• Transition 3’s & Young 3’s - Arrive By 6:15pm  

• K3 & Pre-K - Arrive By 6:40pm  

IMPORTANT DATES:  

Friday - April 7th - Woodlawn Preschool will be CLOSED in observance of Good Friday. The 

center will reopen on Monday, April 10th  

Monday - May 29th - Woodlawn Preschool will be CLOSED in observance of Memorial Day.                                                                                    

The center will reopen on Tuesday, May 30th  

 

Please feel free to contact the office during normal business hours at                                                           

(706) 738 - 2546  

You can also email us after hours at the emails below:                                                                                                       

woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com or cuppe4567@gmail.com  

Woodlawn United Methodist 
The TIDINGS 

JOURNEY WITH US DURING THE SEASON OF 

LENT AS WE FIND JESUS IN THE PSALMS: 

Worship & Preaching Series, Sundays @ 11am  

Lenten Bible Study, Sundays @ 4pm 
 

Sunday, March 5th, “FINDING JESUS”-  

Psalm 2 & Romans 8 

Holy Communion Sunday 
 

Sunday, March 12th, “FINDING JESUS IN THE HARD PLACES” -  

Psalm 16 
 

Sunday, March 19th, “FINDING JESUS, THE GOOD SHEPHERD” - 

Psalm 23  
 

Sunday, March 26th, “FINDING HOPE” -  

Psalm 110 & Psalm 100  
 

Sunday, April 2nd, “JESUS AS OUR STRENGTH” -  

Psalm 69 & Matthew 21:1-11 

Palm Sunday  

*Palm Processional w/ Church of the Good Shepherd* 
 

Sunday, April 9th, “THE SAVIOR IS FOUND!”  

Psalm 22 & John 20  

Easter Sunday  

 

 

The Psalms will shape each step of our journey as we find                                       

Jesus in the midst of our daily lives and move ever closer to                                     

His triumphant Resurrection!                                                                        

Join a Jesus Seeking people for the journey…  
 

Grace and Peace,  

Pastor Sonny Mason 

Pastor 
Bernard “Sonny” Mason 

 

 Preschool Director 
Elaine Cupp 

 

Senior Ministries 
Joan Satcher 

 

Family Ministries 
Debbie Hixon  

 

Director Of Music 
Phillip Streetman 

 

Financial  
Larry Wiggins 

Church Office:               

706-738-2546 
woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant  
Jeremy Froebel 

Prayer Group will not be               

meeting until further notice. 

The Prayer List will be sent out 

weekly via email to inform           

everyone of the Prayer Requests. 

If you have any prayer requests, 

please contact Pastor Sonny at 

bernardsmason@aol.com 

Established 1889  

CHECK  

OUT OUR  

WEBSITE!! 

Wait for the Lord; be strong and take heart and wait for the Lord.  
- Psalm 27:14  

Lenten Bible Study Every Sunday @ 4:00pm 

A meaningful encounter with Jesus and the Psalms through 

the season of Lent with Barb Roose. 

 

Barb Roose guides the reader through a meaningful encounter 

with the Psalms through the season of Lent. Combining an            

interpretation of the psalms 

with real life stories, the study 

moves through the familiar 

words of Psalm 23 toward the 

painful cries of Psalm 22 uttered 

by Jesus on the cross. The study 

includes reflections on the life 

of King David and the original 

context of the writings, along 

with connections between the 

psalms and the life and death of 

Jesus the Messiah. 

 

“The Psalms provide a perfect 

framework for                         

experiencing Lent through the 

verses that were Jesus’s own 

scriptures, offering both him 

and us strength and wisdom in 

a painful and redemptive season. The Book of Psalms hums with 

the heartbeat of our humanity with divinely inspired words that 

find purchase in the tenderest places in our hearts when our 

human words or wisdom fails us.” Barb Roose 

 

The study will run every through  Palm Sunday, April 2nd                             

@ Woodlawn UMC – 4pm 

Study Books are $12 

 

Order  Your 

Easter  Lillies 

For  $15 you have the opportunity to  

purchase an Easter Lily to place in the 

sanctuary during this season of Easter.  

 

Drop an Easter Lily form, along with your 

payment,  into the offering plate, or leave 

form (with payment) at the church office.  

  

Please have your orders in by Friday,               

March 17th. 

mailto:woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com

